
MISSION TRIP 2025 

Greetings. Although a little late in planning, I am excited to announce that a 

mission trip is scheduled for July 14th – 21st to Stockton, California.  

World Gospel Missionaries, Justin and Ashley Guest, are directors at the Stockton 

Center. The ministry there serves children and teens in the community through 

afterschool programs, sports ministry, summer activities, and in many other ways. 

Our service there will be a mixture of work projects, direct ministry with children, 

and possibly a camping trip with the participants of the center. Ministry through 

physical work, sports, teaching, VBS type activities, puppets, etc. can be expected.  

Like our other long distance mission trips: this opportunity is for high school 

through college age. There are a limited number of spots available. There is a 

considerable cost. There are certain criteria (spiritual, emotional, behavioral) that 

need to be met to be considered for a trip such as this.  

I am aware that this letter lacks a lot of details. Although the full cost per person 

will be approximately $800, significant fundraising efforts will help lower the 

individual out-of-pocket responsibility. What is most important at this point is 

getting a list of who is interested. 

Signups will happen now through next Sunday depending on how quickly available 

spots get filled. Many young people have identified a mission trip as the fuel and 

fire that their faith needed to be a rock-solid follower of Christ.  

Please be in prayer about this awesome opportunity. Feel free to text or call to 

relay your interest or to ask a question. There will also be a signup sheet on 

Wednesday.    

 

Blessings, 

Pastor Aaron 

 

PS – Will there be some stuff to see like San Francisco and Lake Tahoe….maybe 


